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I would like to say how pleased I am to welcome some positive aspects that will occur with the wind turbines 
coming to the area.  

This will include jobs for the local community and providing accommodation and  services for people living in 
the area. 

This area has sufferred with down turn in the markets due to Covid, fires, floods, droughts, and weather 
misinformation all effecting the markets. This destroys the ability to plan for the future. I look forward to 
disturbing the feral animals i.e. deer, pigs,foxes and rabbits.  Also allowing roads and access for the RFS to 
incrwase the fire safety measures needed.  

We ourselves are totally solar powered and not connected to the grid.  We believe in the environments ability 
to  remain healthy with the turbines as part of the landscape  

We are long-term residents that look forward to these changes. 
 

 


